
The Daedalus Institute 
	
The	Daedalus	Institute	was	formed,	under	the	Daedalus	Foundation,	to	permit	and	
promote	independent,	high‐quality	research	and	study	of	issues	that	affect	
populations,	especially	those	pertaining	to	humanitarian	assistance,	medicine,	
public	health,	nutrition,	water,	housing,	poverty,	and	related	social	matters.			
	
The	role	of	the	Institute	is	to	provide	an	objective,	non‐partisan	platform	for	the	
study	of	population‐related	issues	and,	based	upon	the	results,	to	make	innovative,	
practical,	action‐oriented,	and	achievable	recommendations.			
	
Daedalus’	intent	is	to	encourage	interested	individuals,	at	all	levels	of	their	careers,	
to	participate	in	the	Institute’s	activities.		Those	activities	will	include	publication	of	
papers	and	other	articles	of	interest	to	the	Institute,	its	readers,	and	its	sponsors.	
	
Daedalus	intends	to	maintain	the	highest	level	of	intellectual	and	scholastic	
standards	in	its	publications.		Those	publications	are	also	intended	to	reflect	a	broad	
section	of	the	scholastic	spectrum	and	will	not	be	limited.		Anyone	with	an	interest	
in	publication,	who	is	willing	to	meet	the	highest	standards,	is	welcome.		At	the	same	
time,	we	intend	to	establish	the	Institute	as	a	very	credible	and	trusted	source	for	
the	objective	examination	of	issues.		Publication	with	the	Institute’s	imprimatur	
should	convey	a	strong	sense	of	legitimacy,	quality,	trustworthiness,	and	scholastic	
excellence.			
	
All	submissions	will	be	reviewed	for	appropriateness	by	the	Institutes	editorial	
review	board	and	will	be	accepted,	conditionally	accepted,	or	rejected	with	
recommendations.		The	criteria	for	acceptance	are	provided	in	the	attached	
presentation.			
	
If	you	have	a	publication	that	you	would	like	to	have	considered	by	The	Daedalus	
Institute,	or	would	like	a	home	for	the	administration	of	a	grant	or	study,	please	
contact	the	Institute	at	institute@thedaedalusfoundation.org.			
	
	
	


